
 

 

 
17 December 2010 
 
 

Full steam ahead on “Valley Mill” 
 
On 16 November 2010, Little World Beverages Limited announced that it had 
entered into a conditional agreement to purchase the Valley Mill property in the city 
of Geelong on Victoria’s Bellarine Peninsula. 
 
The due diligence investigations on the site are now complete and the Board has 
resolved to proceed with the purchase of the property, with settlement expected to 
take place on 31 January 2011. 
 
The purchase price payable will be funded from existing resources and facilities. 
 
The approvals required to construct and operate a brewery at the site are yet to be 
obtained and the decision whether or not to proceed with construction will be made 
in due course. 
 
 

 
- End - 

 
 

 
For further information contact: 
 
Howard Cearns:  0419 952 456 
 
 


